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The following resources have been developed and are available for families to 
access on Daranet via the Pastoral Care tile or through the student’s PT page:
•	 Video conference rules, expectations and access
•	 Daily Routine Planner
•	 Daily Routine Planner – Print version
•	 Student Online Learning Plan 
•	 Student Online Learning Plan – Print version

As was the case in 2020, should Stay-at-Home Orders be issued by the ACT 
Government, the College will remain open for students of essential workers. Students 
will be supervised by members of our teaching staff while they access their learning 
online with the other members of their classes who are at home. The registration 
process for those students who need to attend school will be available on the 
Daranet Pastoral Care tile should we need to move to this. In the event of us needing 
to close due to a case of Covid-19 being linked to the College then this will not be an 
option for any of our families.

Our hope is that the ACT remains Covid-free and that we can continue, ‘business as 
usual’, for as long as possible. Any changes that emerge will be communicated to 
families via email, through Daranet and our College website.

As always, should you have any concerns please contact your student’s pastoral 
leader in the first instance.

Best wishes
Rachel Davies
Principal
23 July 2021


